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19 April 2024  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 7 Parents’ Evening Wednesday 22 May 2024, 4:00pm – 7:00pm 
 
This evening is being held to enable you to discuss the progress of your child with their subject 
teachers.    
 
Appointments can be made from Wednesday 8 May at 5:00pm and will close on Wednesday 22 May 
at 12.00pm.  Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school office.     
 
All appointments will be held at the school and in person.  Your child needs to attend the consultation 
appointments with you to listen and engage with the feedback.  All appointments will be held in the 
school main hall and dining area. 
 
Please visit https://astleycooper.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book your appointments.  A short 
guide on how to add appointments is available on our website; in Parents/Parents Evening/Year 7  
 
Login with the following information:  
 
Student’s First Name / Student’s Surname / Date of Birth    
 
If your child has two teachers for one subject, please only book an appointment with one teacher per 
subject.  You can book up to eight appointments.  Each appointment will be 5 minutes in length with 
5 minutes between each appointment. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Goodchild 
Head of Year 7 
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